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I am in opposition to SB238A. Our constitutional/civil rights are 'sacred'. One such 

right is the right of privacy. SB 238A brings to my mind George Orwell's classic 1984 

and implementation of a pervasive overview by Big Brother of every activity in a 

citizen's right to privacy. I hope we do not travel down the road of complete 

domination of the individual by the state. 


